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December 10th. 2011

Vanasse & Associés Consultants Inc.
5040, des Galets

St-Léonard (Québec)

H1R 1S9

Thérése Vanasse
Chairwoman

C-TPAT AND TRADE COMPLIANCE AUDIT AT GLOBE ELECTRIC 2011

Dear Thérése

Thank you for the audit reports you offered us last September after so many months of hard work
and support to our personnel.

It is important to acknowledge not only the professional quality that you and your associates
offered us; by themselves your two reports were exceptional in content. Most important for Globe,
your reports were well-tailored to meet the needs of our business operations in a global trade
environment.

Even when our limited resources delayed your work schedule, your team was always most
cooperative and dynamic. That your reports were delivered within both operational and financial
objectives is an additional testimony to your team’s dedication.

As you know, we were audited in October and November by our U.S. CBP Supply Chain Security
Specialists who were satisfied by all we had prepared for their visits which would not have been
possible without your team’s support. We were re-validated in our C-TPAT Level Il with the ‘best of
class’ elements you introduced. From our CBP officers, this qualification for a Canadian company
in our trade is truly exceptional.

Thank you again and you can be sure that we’ll call on you again in the coming months as well as
recommend your work to all our trade partners.

Very best regards,
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Pierre Mallette
director of logistics
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